
Learning:

- Everyone is coping with the heat, we made some 

timetable changes to ensure that we had some 

regulation time in the afternoon to cool down and 

have some water play outside. 

- This week in Topic we have been looking at science 

and everyday materials we find around our 

classroom and outside. 

- In Maths we have been working on Fractions, and 

refreshing our knowledge on recombining. 

- In English we read and explored Ernie's seaside 

adventure sensory story. 

- During PSD we have started our two weeks of 

learning about our physical health and this week, 

we have explored washing, brushing teeth and 

staying safe in the sun. 

- We nearly have the whole class that has tried to 

ride a 3 wheeled bike, for those that can we will 

move onto 2 wheels and stabilisers and they also 

have the option of trying a scooter. 

Messages from Mrs Dixon:

WOW, What a scorcher of a week !!! It has 

definitely been a warm one, and the children 

have coped well. Please continue to send in 

shorts and t-shirts to change if the weather is 

warm.

Please can you let me know if you have not yet 

received a letter about our upcoming beach trip to 

Calshot beach. We have a rogue letter come back 

with no information on, so if you have not received 

one we can send it home, we wouldn’t want anyone 

missing out on this lovely school trip.

We all hope you all have a lovely bank 

holiday weekend, (not in on Monday) see 
you on Tuesday 6th of May  ☺

Mrs Dixon, Miss Tripp, Miss Butler and Miss 

Stewart

Headteacher awards
Adam: for helping adults wash 

up/clean resources after lessons. 

Seth: for using a different sensory 

material to his friends to access 

messy writing. 

School rules: Safe award: Rafay: 

for wearing his helmet when riding 

bikes


